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Mark Schaefer
PO Box 505
NewHampton, NH 03256

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Sir(s) :
At this juncture - no amount of corporate money is acceptable in the continuance of this widely
publisized project .
No one, ABSOLUTELY NO ONE , In NewHampshire will benefit from this greed driven project.

Much like the residents of NH were promised the cheapest electric rates prior to the Seabrook Nuclear
Power Plant's completion in the 1970's and 80's ,  this project promises average NH residents  better
transmission of electricity. The truth be told some 37years later - - - NewHampshire's residents continue
to pay some of the highest electric rates nationwide.

To destroy the scenic beauty of our state in the name of CORPORATE GREEED IS NOT AN ACCEPTABLE
OPTION.
WE owe our great state, it's residents, children and future generations of NHites better.
Please  SAY NO TO THIS PROJECT ONCE AND FOR ALL TIME . It is not in the interest(s) of NH's people
.
CORPORATE GREEDMONGERS GO BACK TO CT.; NY,; FL and leave out Natural Resources alone .

Sincerely,
Mark Schaefer
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